
YOU’RE INVITED TO THE 
DUMBALK COMMUNITY 

DROP-IN SESSION

DETAILS
The Marinus Link team will be in Dumbalk for a Community 

Drop-in Session where residents can find out more about 

the project. We will have our project team on hand who can 

answer your questions about the planning and approvals 

process, potential construction impacts and technical 

information about the project. No need to RSVP, just come 

by and have a chat. Coffee, tea and light refreshments will 

be available. 

Please drop in anytime on:

Date: Monday 23 May 2022

Time: between 3:00pm and 7:30pm

Location: Dumbalk Community Hall,  

29- 31 Farmers Road, Dumbalk

BACKGROUND 
Marinus Link is a proposed 1500 megawatt capacity undersea 

and underground electricity connection to further link Victoria 

and Tasmania as part of Australia’s future electricity grid. 

Marinus Link involves approximately 90 kilometres of 

underground HVDC cable in Victoria and 250 kilometres of 

undersea High Voltage Direct Current (HVDC) in Bass Strait.  

It will include a converter station in Victoria.

Get in touch with us 
Email: team@marinuslink.com.au 

Phone: 1300 765 275 

Facebook: facebook.com/MarinusLink 

For more information
Website: marinuslink.com.au
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Monday 23 May, Dumbalk Community Hall


